I

Ecole Elémentaire Sunshine Hills Elementary School
Grade 7 Class of 2025 Farewell Celebration Committee

Sunday, January 7th, 2024

Aftn: All Sunshine Hills Elementary Parents/Guardians
Re: Retfurn-It Beverage Container Fundraiser Launch

Year-Long Return-It Beverage Container Fundraiser

Recyclers, the current Grade é students are pleased to
announce they are fundraising with Return-Ii.

For the next 12 months, please recycle your beverage
containers at any Return-It location.

Beverage containers include, but are not limited to soft
drinks, juice, water, wine, coolers, spirits, some aluminum
alcohol containers, etc.

All profits will directly help the current Grade 6 students
pay for their future Grade 7 farewell celebration and
mementos:

e luncheon and dance

e yearbooks

e signature hoodies

e legacy gift (from Grade 7s fo the school community)

Please watch for their other fundraisers, as they will be
announced throughout this calendar year.

Process

please take your empty, uncrushed beverage
containers to a Return-If location in sealed, clear
bags

at their kiosk, enter Sunshine Hills Elementary's phone
number: 604.594.8491

print a fundraising label (it will display our fundraising
information)

e aftach one fundraising label to each bag

¢ place each labeled bag in the designated area

e Return-It will calculate the total and deposit the
money into our account

Locations

These are the two Return-It locations closest to the school
{approximately 10 minutes from the school):

Scott Road Return-It Bottle Depot
12111 86 Avenue, Surrey

Newton Return-It Bottle Depot
#110-13245 72 Avenue, Surrey

Deadline
= The Return-It Beverage Container Fundraiser will run
¥ h throughout this calendar year, until December 31+,
]
Questions

Return It — Frequently Asked Questions

Leigh Berglund Karmody, Acting Co-Chair (Beck's Karmody's Mom)
Teri Biln, Acting Co-Chair (Suriyah Bains' Mom)
Call/text 604.594.8611, shearZ7farewell2025@gmail.com




